Dear Internet User:

You have been selected to participate in an important research study regarding the new U.S. Census Bureau Web site at www.census.gov. 

The U.S. Census Bureau is conducting this study to gather information about the organization of the content on the site. You will be asked to perform a basic sorting task where you will group terms into categories that make sense to you. 

We estimate that the survey should require an hour of your time. Your answers will only
be used to help us make informed decisions about possible revisions to the way we display information on www.census.gov. Your responses are voluntary, and we ensure your confidentiality under the provisions of Title 13 USC Section 9*.

After the survey is complete, we will email you a copy of the results.

You may access the survey with this link:
http://websort.net/s/A9B77E/ 
We thank you for your time and look forward to receiving your feedback.
Sincerely,

U.S. Census Bureau

[bookmark: _GoBack]*We will report findings in summary form only.  The collection of information involved in this study has been reviewed and previously approved by the Office of Management and Budget (OMB) under OMB control number 0607-0725.
